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“Glory in his holy name; let the hearts of those who seek the Lord rejoice.”  
1Chronicles 16:10 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Dec. 19th 7:00pm  CCS Christmas Program 
Dec. 20th    NOON Dismissal 
Dec. 21st – Jan. 2nd   Holiday Break! 
 

CCS Christmas Program 
Next Tuesday, Dec. 19th, 7:00pm 

We are looking forward to a wonderful performance and great 
fellowship! Students need to come to the performance dressed in 

costume (unless otherwise instructed) and arrive at the school by 6:30. 
The PTO would like to ask every family to bring one dozen 

cookies to enjoy after the performance. Please bring them in 
to the school on Tuesday morning or with you that evening.  
• Are you able to help serve (make coffee, etc.)? 
• Are you able to stay to clean up? 
Please call Carrie in the office @772-7118 to sign up. Thank you! 
 

PAJAMA DAY! 
The Student Council invites everyone to wear 
pajamas Wednesday, December 20th. (Parents, 
make sure they are modest, please!) NO 
FALLING ASLEEP IN CLASS!! 
 

PARENTS, REMINDER: PLEASE RETURN YOUR 
SPECIAL WHITE ENVELOPE FOR THE PTO IF 
YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO. THANKS! 
 

We wish you all a very happy and safe holiday season. 
From all of us at C.C.S.! 


